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IN THE MATTER OF THE SECURITIES ACT, 

R.S.O. 1990, c. S.5, AS AMENDED 

 - AND –  

IN THE MATTER OF DOLLY VARDEN SILVER CORPORATION 

 

 

TORONTO – On July 18, 2016, the Commission issued a Notice of Hearing pursuant to 

sections 104 and 127 of the Securities Act, R.S.O. 1990, c. S.5, as amended (the “Act”) to 

consider an application filed by Dolly Varden Silver Corporation. 

 

The hearing will be held on July 20, 2016 at 11:30 a.m. (EDT) at 20 Queen Street West, Hearing Room 

A, 17
th

 Floor, Toronto, Ontario. 

  
A copy of the Notice of Hearing dated July 18, 2016 is available at www.osc.gov.on.ca 
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For media inquiries: 

media_inquiries@osc.gov.on.ca 

 

For investor inquiries:  

 

OSC Contact Centre 

416-593-8314 

1-877-785-1555 (Toll Free) 

 

 

http://www.osc.gov.on.ca/

